
9/13/19 E-mail – (9) Game Day/Practice Reminders 

If your cheerleader is not able to make practice or game(s) please text me at 518-727-7266 with your cheerleader’s name and squad name so that I can update the coaching staff.  As we are working on dance routines with our halftime cheers it is important for us to know who isn’t coming so that we have time to rearrange before halftime.  

Game Day
Date		Teams			Report to Field
09/14/19	Eagles/Vikings		01:00pm
09/14/19	Ravens/Saints		01:00pm
09/14/19	Renegades/Braves	04:00pm
09/14/19	Comanches/Mohawks	06:00pm

*The time listed on the schedule for game time is the time you need to report to the Shen Varsity Field for practice which is 1 hour before game time.  So, if it is listed as 1:00pm the game will start at 2:00pm.

Game Day Reminders for Cheerleaders
· Please make sure to have lunch before you get to practice
· Report to the varsity field 1 hour before game time for practice
· Wear/Bring your complete uniform -Vest, skirt/skort, shirt, pompoms, briefs, bows and cheer shoes to all games
· Only water on the track
· No food on the track
· No standing in the concession line at half-time, we are here to cheer 
· No jewelry 
· Wear your natural face 

Game Day Reminders for Parents
· Parents once the girls are done cheering, they can stay at the field provided you are staying also.  Once they are done cheering for their team they will not be allowed back on the field on the track.
· Siblings and cheerleaders are not allowed on any of the track equipment that is inside or outside of the track.  The school wants us to make sure we keep all children off their equipment.

Cancellation of Cheering at the Games: In the event of bad weather, the decision to cancel cheering will be made at the field and posted to our Facebook page.  No e-mails or phone calls will be made.

**Please Note:  We have a cheerleader with a severe Peanut Allergy please do not bring any snacks to practice/games that contains peanuts.

**If for any reason you believe you have missed an e-mail please go to our website jpcheerleading.com and click on the notification tab and review the e-mails listed and/or check our Facebook page. **
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